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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

John Mozingo <John.Mozingo.363696403@p2a.co> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 6:48 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect net metering 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes 
to solar rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and 
employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the 
country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs 
at risk in communities across the United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic 
uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, 
and choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, 
Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net 
metering here in Florida. 

Regards, 
John Mozingo 
1456 Aster Ct 
Winter Park, FL 32792 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

cindy19601 @everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Cynthia Murphy <cindy19601 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 2:45 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer'' was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Cynthia Murphy 
3240 Whistler Dr Pensacola, FL 32503-5166 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

goinggulfing@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of D Thorogood 
<goinggulfing@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 6:37 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
D Thorogood 
Hudson, FL 34667 
goinggulfing@yahoo.com 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ashbbuys@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ashok Binny 
<ashbbuys@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 6:30 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

· Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ashok Binny 
Naples, FL 34109 
ashbbuys@gmail.com 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

CPA 1989@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of David Foran <CPA 1989 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 6:28 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
David Foran 
5592 Bent Oak Dr Sarasota, FL 34232-6600 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Pinecones@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mary Jane Thomas 
<Pinecones@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 6:20 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mary Jane Thomas 
Jupiter, FL 33477 
Pinecones@Bel I south. net 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

wh1066@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of William Hastings <wh1066 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 6:19 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

I believe the PCS is by law required to represent the interests of Florida citizens. This proposed change does not benefit, 
but harms the interests of our citizens. The PSC should not put utility shareholders above the captve users of virtual 
monopolies. Please use your position of trust on behalf of your constituents and not for the benefit of corporate greed. 

Sincerely, 
William Hastings 
Panama City Beach, FL 32413 
wh1066@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

mibcpalwv@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mildred Boyer 
<ni ibcpalwv@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 6:17 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job·in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mildred Boyer 
11420 NW 23rd St Pembroke Pines, FL 33026-1405 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ccthomas@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Clifford Thomas 
<ccthomas@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 6:15 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I completely support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Clifford Thomas 
Jupiter, FL 33477 
ccthomas@bellsouth.net 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ccthomas@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Clifford Thomas 
<ccthomas@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 6:15 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I completely support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Clifford Thomas 
Jupiter, FL 33477 
ccthomas@bellsouth .net 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

bikemikeOOO@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mike - Paula Evans <bikemike000 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 2:18 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

We,provide real world solutions. The current net metering system is not broken. Nothing to change! FPL is making money 
and dies well. I pay for administrative and basic costs even when I used net 0 energy. This is my jobs creation and family 
business which has been cruelly effected by Covid-19 As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an 
active hurricane season, it is not the time to create more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are 
helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mike - Paula Evans 
Nokomis, FL 34275 
bikemikeOOO@gmail.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

rsharkey2@everyactioncustom .com on behalf of Raymond Sharkey <rsharkey2 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 2:18 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more' uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Raymond Sharkey 
Ocoee, FL 34761 
rsharkey2@cfl.rr.com 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

matthewb344@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Matthew Berger <matthewb344 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 2:18 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Matthew Berger 
Palm Harbor, FL 34684 
matthewb344@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

carolecioce@everyactioncustom .com on behalf of carole cioce 
<carolecioce@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 6:11 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
carole cioce 
Milton, FL 32571 
carolecioce@aol .com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Lee.Creel@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Harold Creel 
<Lee. Creel@everyactioncustom .com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 2:09 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Harold Creel 
13717 Walbrooke Dr Tampa, FL 33624-6906 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

marialsamper1971@everyactioncustom .com on behalf of Maria Sam per <marialsamper1971 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 2:07 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Maria Samper 
Miami, FL 33145 
marialsamper1971@gmail.com 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jdougmoore@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Doug Moore 
<jdougmoore@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 10:03 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Doug Moore 
Boca Raton, FL 33433 
jdougmoore@gmail.com 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

tonymuscatello2020@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Anthony Muscatello 
<tonymuscatello2020@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 10:00 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows my family and a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by 
choosing to power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and 
customers overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy 
they generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Anthony Muscatello 
Rockledge, FL 32955 
tonymuscatello2020@gmail.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

rickschumann@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Richard Schumann 
<rickschumann@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 1 :59 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Richard Schumann 
485 Marla Ave Longwood, FL 32750-6314 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

fishskier@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Andrew Fisher 
<fishskier@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 3:58 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make Florida a leader in clean solar power and 

providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

It's the Sunshine State for goodness sake! Florida should be the #1 region for solar in the entire world! 

The current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving the already successful net metering rules in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Andrew Fisher 
Key West, FL 33040 
fishskier@gmail.com 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

gfoley91@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gerald Foley <gfoley91 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 9:54 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Gerald Foley 
Kissimmee, FL 34746 
gfoley91@gmail.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jag11022@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jeffrey Gerber <jag11022 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 9:54 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer'' was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jeffrey Gerber 
11022 Orangeshire Ct Ocoee, FL 34761-5616 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Ken@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ken McGurn <Ken@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 3:57 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ken McGurn 
201 SE 2nd Ave Gainesville, FL 32601-5811 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

timrygiel@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Tim Rygiel 
<tim rygiel@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 1 :54 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
More Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Tim Rygiel 
Naples, FL 34119 
timrygiel@hotwiremail.net 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

kristinefaba@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kristine Faba 
<kristinefaba@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 1 :54 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Kristine Faba 
4508 8th Ave N Saint Petersburg, FL 33713-6228 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

brewervince@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of VINCENT PELOSI 
<brewervince@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 1 :51 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
VINCENT PELOSI 
Sarasota, FL 34235 
brewervince@yahoo.com 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

forrest.carlisle@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Forrest Carlisle 
<forrest.carlisle@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 9:46 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Forrest Carlisle 
Clearwater, FL 33756 
forrest.carlisle@fortuneenergy.net 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

sct72041 @everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Steven Tollerton <sct72041 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 5:33 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Steven T ollerton 
Groveland, FL 34736 
sct72041@yahoo.com 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

smith.samiralynne@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Samira Smith 
<smith.samiralynne@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 9:36 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Samira Smith 
731 W Princeton St Orlando, FL 32804-5213 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

danie1jcarter89@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Daniel Carter <danieljcarter89 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 9:31 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Daniel Carter 
Daytona Beach, FL 32114 
dan ieljcarter89@gmail.com 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

stu0605@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Stuart Tyll <stu0605 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 5:30 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. Don't forget we voted on this in 2016 and we said no so who 
are you to change with the people about any determined? We have the right for net metering and if we have to go to the 
balance again will change it right back caring 

Sincerely, 
Stuart Tyll 
Bunnell, FL 32110 
stu0605@aol .com 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

rachel.nunez002@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Rachel Nunez <rachel.nunez002 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 3:34 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Rachel Nunez 
Miami, FL 33174 
rachel.nunez002@gmail.com 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

zkaisen@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Zoe Kaisen 
<zkaisen@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 9:28 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Zoe Kaisen 
108 Commerce St Ste 105 Lake Mary, FL 32746-6218 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

deborahdeane5@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Deborah Kinkel <deborahdeane5 

@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 3:31 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Deborah Kinkel 
Boynton Beach, FL 33436 
deborahdeane5@aol .com 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

fuentejose@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jose Fuentes Linares 
<fuentejose@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 5:26 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jose Fuentes Linares 
Davenport, FL 33837 
fuentejose@gmail.com 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

reb7408@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Richard Barnes <reb7408 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 9:23 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Richard Barnes 
Saint Augustine, FL 32092 
reb7408@gmail.com 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

zapoyol@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Adolfo Teran 
<zapoyol@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:25 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Adolfo Teran 
3357 Saint Vincent Ln Clermont, FL 34 711-4630 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ovrsteer@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Chet Milensky 
<ovrsteer@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:23 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

Florida should be leading the way in promoting solar energy- not finding ways to hinder its growth. 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Chet Milensky 
Oviedo, FL 32765 
ovrsteer@yahoo.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

FBolwell@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Fraser Bolwell 
<FBolwell@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 9:20 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Fraser Bolwell 
4205 Coquina Dr Jacksonville Beach, FL 32250-2103 
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Hong Wang 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

dlong@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Darcy Long <dlong@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 9:18 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Darcy Long 
108 Commerce St Lake Mary, FL 32746-6218 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ufzorrilla@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of David Zorrilla 
<ufzorrilla@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 3:17 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

I purchased solar last year with the expectation that net metering tiles would be around for some time. If they are not, my 
bill will go up and the numbers will not make sense for others to adopt solar for their homes. 

Sincerely, 
David Zorrilla 
Loxahatchee, FL 334 70 
ufzorrilla@yahoo.com 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

a.bozicnik23@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Amelia Bozicnik <a.bozicnik23 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 5:12 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Amelia Bozicnik 
Goodland, FL 34140 
a.bozicnik23@gmail.com 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

wendy.cornell@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Wendy Clinton 
<wendy.cornell@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 3:16 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Wendy Clinton 
Ocoee, FL 34761 
wendy.cornell@gmail.com 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jligi@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jennifer Ligi <jligi@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:15 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jennifer Ligi 
354 Tyler Way Bristol, CT 06010-9463 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

theforumsdg@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Dave Garaffa 
<theforumsdg@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:45 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Dave Garaffa 
Morristown, NJ 07960 
theforumsdg@gmail.com 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

antonseneca1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Anton Seneca <antonseneca1 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:45 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of.these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Anton Seneca 
4050 NOCEN Dr Ft Lauderdale, FL 33308 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

tshea67@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Terry Shea <tshea67 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 5:09 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Terry Shea 
792 White Pine Ave Rockledge, FL 32955-8131 
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